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Subject

Amendment to Agreement for the Safety Education and Public Awareness Program for the OC
Streetcar Project
Overview

On July 25, 2022, the Orange County Transportation Authority Board of Directors approved an
agreement with Katz & Associates. Inc. to plan and implement a safety education and public
awareness program during the pre-operation phase of the OC Streetcar project for a two-year initial
term with one, two-year option term, to provide a safety awareness and public education program for
the OC Streetcar project.

Recommendation(s)

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Amendment No. 4 to Agreement No.
C-2-2207 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and Katz & Associates, Inc., to
exercise the option term, in the amount of $150,000, to maintain and extend the safety education and
public awareness program effective September 1, 2024, and continuing through August 31, 2026.
This will increase the maximum obligation of the agreement to a total contract value of $850,000.
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